NATIONAL OFFICERS

ACROSS THE COUNTRY





ADDRESSING THE LABORERS' INTERNATIONAL **UNION LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE**

At the Laborers' International Union Leadership Conference, National President and LiUNA General Executive Board Member Paul Hogrogian addressed the General Executive Board and members of the Union. In attendance were the National Executive Board of NPMHU.



AFL-CIO BUS TOUR KICK OFF

National President Paul Hogrogian and National Secretary-Treasurer Kevin P. Tabarus along with members of the National Office attended the kick off of the AFL-CIO Bus Tour at its headquarters and home of the NPMHU National Office in Washington DC.



MEETING WITH PMG

National President Paul Hogrogian met with U.S. Postmaster General David P. Steiner.

